
Special Meeting 
Fire District   

July 13, 2009 

 

The Annual Fire District Meeting of the Lee Township Board was called to order at 7:01 pm at 877 56
th

 

Street, Pullman, Michigan. 

 

Members Present:  Trustee Black, Trustee Ferguson, Treasurer Lowery, Supervisor Miller and Clerk King.   

 

Chief DeWeerd has requested that the current rate of millage remain the same 4 mills for the next year.  

 

Discussion took place regarding the mills being dropped to 2 mills with the hope that the roads could be 

approved for the other 2 mills.   Clerk King stated that we should leave it the same until we are through 

the process of securing a new station to cover any unexpected expenses.  Supervisor Miller also felt that 

it should remain the same for the next year as well. 

 

Motion was made by Miller and seconded by Black to leave the Fire District millage at the current rate of 

4 mills.  Roll call vote was taken:  Yes – Black, Ferguson, Lowery, Miller and King.  Motion carried. 

 

Citizens’ Comments:  L. Rawson wanted to take from the Fire Department millage to use for the roads 

that are in disrepair.   

 

R. Russell commented that he would not want to see any millage taken from the Fire Department.   

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:08 pm.  

 

Minutes submitted by 

Jacquelyn Ann King, Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved  � 

Unapproved  � 


